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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I want to let you know that I oppose the Cap and Trade bill that will be considered in the current legislative session. 
I'm sure you know that fuel and electric costs are already very high. 

I don't look forward to paying more for diesel fuel to run my tractor to cut, rake and bale hay or feeding cattle. 

In addition, I don't believe this bill will do anything to reduce carbon. It will cause me to incur more costs to run my
farm.

Thanks,
Craig

Sincerely,

Craig Herman
13180 S Carus Rd
Oregon City, OR 97045
cjherman@gmail.com


